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HJS NEWS 

Meet the Team videos were put onto our 

school website for parents/carers to view 

(https://www.haughmondfed.net/parents/

meet-the-team-meetings). If you have any 

queries/comments, please follow the link 

on the email to respond.  

SISN NEWS 

Noah Gent in Blackbirds class went over and 

above last week using our school rules Ready, 
Respectful, Safe at home. When his Mummy 

was unwell, Noah was able to put her into the 

recovery position until adults arrived to help. 

Well done Noah for your outstanding bravery 

and calmness under pressure. 

 

Face coverings - just a reminder 

all parents/carers need to wear a 

face covering when on either 

school site. Thank you. 

 

 

Could you please ensure that all 

uniform is clearly labelled with 

your child’s name, this includes 

their P.E/ Forest school kit. 

 

Message from Miss Peters, Executive Head teacher 

I would like to say a big thank you for all for your support in the changes that have been and are being made, as 
we work our way through these strange times, particularly with the staggered starts, finish times and the early 

finish on a Friday.  If anyone is still struggling with the timings for drop off and pick up then please get in touch 
as we have many solutions that are working well for other families.  The early finish on a Friday allows us to 

complete a deep clean but also enables teachers to have their planning and preparation time.  Previously, this 
would have been covered by a member of staff who would move around all the different classrooms, but we are 
trying to limit bubbles contact with other adults wherever possible.  This arrangement will be reviewed later in 

the Autumn term. I can assure you that the children are receiving the correct hours of education, due to the 
changes to the school day the rest of the week.  If you have any further questions then please do not hesitate to 

get in touch. 
exechead@haughmondfed.net 

 

Coronavirus Absences 

You should only book a test if your 

child has any of these three 

coronavirus symptoms (or isolate if 

a household member shows 

symptoms): 

1. a high temperature: any new high 

temperature 

2. a new continuous cough: 

coughing a lot for more than an 

hour, or three or more coughing 

episodes in 24 hours 

3. a loss of, or change in, sense of 

smell or taste: a noticeable loss of 

smell or taste or things smell and 

taste different to normal 

 

FEDERATION REMINDERS… 

New Build 

The consultation process for the new build has been launched. This 

includes the relocation of Sundorne Infants School & Nursery and 

Explorers onto the Featherbed Lane site and the expansion of Harlescott 

Junior School. To see the proposal and comment please visit 

https://www.resultscommunications.co.uk/Harlescott-Junior-School  

 



   
 

   
 

  



   
 

   
 

 

 

 


